

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP Telephone: 0114 2669500 Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



Tuesday 28th March 2023

Year 4 Sleepover at The Deep

Dear Y4 Parents/Carers,

Thank you for securing your child's place for our exciting sleepover at The Deep in Hull on **Thursday 18th May through to Friday 19th May**. We are now able to give you more details about what the visit involves.

As explained previously, the total cost for the visit is £65. This includes the sleepover experience, travel to and from The Deep, an evening meal, breakfast, a workshop about climate change and a craft activity. The payment item is now open on ParentPay for you to make payments for the remaining balance of £59. The final amount needs to be paid by Friday 12th May.

This is an overnight visit so the children will be in school for most of the day on Thursday and Friday, therefore they should arrive at normal start time on Thursday (with their overnight kit) and be picked up at the end of the day on Friday. The coach will leave school at 2.15pm on Thursday, due to arrive in Hull at 4.00pm. We will leave The Deep at 8.30am on Friday, arriving back at school around 10.15am for the rest of the school day.

We will be having our tea on arrival which will be fish goujons, chips and peas or a veggie/vegan option of macaroni cheese and garlic bread. However, the children are likely to be hungry before bedtime so we ask that they are provided with a **light packed supper (small sandwich/biscuits) in a named airtight container.**

We have attached an itinerary so that you can see what we will be getting up to! Also attached is a suggested kit list - please note, no electronics or mobile phones. There will be an opportunity to visit the shop before we leave - **all money in a named purse please** - suggested spending amount of £5 - £10.

Please don't hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions. We are so excited about this trip!

With best wishes, The Year 4 Team









